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February 23, 2024 
 

 

To Whom This May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the partnership between The Reading Center and Franklin Elementary & 
Montessori at Franklin. Our aligned interests have come together to promote increased literacy proficiency for 
our students. Through this collaborative effort, we have had the ability to intensively help 13 students twice a 
week for one hour each day. It is through this partnership, that our students have received aligned and 
targeted instruction to meet their literacy needs. 
 
The staff at the Reading Center have been thoroughly trained, and have been able to come each week with a 
variety of learning activities that are based in the Science of Reading. We have been fortunate to have this 
additional resource for our students and school community. I would definitely support the opportunity for 
continued partnership with the Reading Center in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sam Pearson 
Principal 
Franklin Elementary & Montessori at Franklin 
sapearson@rochesterschools.org 
507.328.3272 

 

 
 


